400 NE 13 Ave

Gainesville, F1 32601
June 12, 2007 #070204

07/09/07

Madame Mayor and Commissioners,

[ regret to inform you that I am not able to continue my duties as an appointee of the
Gainesville Energy Advisory Committee (GEAC).

It has been a very enlightening experience for me and I have been impressed by the city’s
commitment to making meaningful changes and improvements in its’ energy

conservation policy.

I am also impressed by the breadth of knowledge of energy issues in the current GEAC
members.

Thank you for honoring me by appointing me to this board.

Yours truly,

Kathleen Cantwell, MD



